Scrumptious

The Official Newsletter of Pizza King... Greensburg, Indiana.

Greensburg 1005 N. Lincoln St.

Greensburg, IN 47240 **2: 812-663-7677**

Greensburg

915 Kathy's Way Greensburg, IN 47240

2: 812-662-9677

Batesville

18 Saratoga Dr. Batesville, IN 47006

2: 812-932-KING (5464)

Lincoln St. Hours:

Sun-Thurs 11am-10pm Fri-Sat 11am-12am

Kathy's Way Hours:

Mon-Thurs 11am-9pm Fri-Sat 11am-10pm Sun 4pm-9pm

Saratoga Dr. Hours: Mon-Thurs 11am-9pm Fri-Sun 11am-11pm



Dine In, Delivery & Carry Out

Dear VIP,

Hey there, it's Lisa. Is it just me or is starting to get cold outside? I actually don't mind it because I LOVE the holidays and when it's starting to get cold, the holidays are close:)! Sure, it's crazy, the shopping can get aggravating, and my kids find themselves with lots of free time, therefore trouble to get into, but it's still totally worth it. It's the time I like to enjoy my family, do some cooking, and just remember the things I am grateful for.

On that note, I know that over the next 6 weeks, Pizza King, may be the last thing on your mind, with everything going on, so I wanted to let you know while I had you here reading this, that everyone here, and our family appreciates you. We appreciate your support, your business, how you help support great charities and people in our community... we just know we have the best customers and friends in the world, and we strive to never take that for granted.

As my way of saying thank you, I wanted to do something for you, that I don't think we've ever done, and it's in the spirit of the craziest day of the year... The Day AFTER Thanksgiving! Since it is the busiest shopping day of the year, and chances are you're gonna be out and about, why not stop by, and wrap up your Christmas shopping for people that may be easy to forget... teachers, the mailman, babysitter, even gift exchanges at work.

Our Gift Certificates are great gifts, and seriously who doesn't like pizza? Since I want to thank you for being so awesome this year, starting November 25th, the day after Thanksgiving, from 8am - 11am at our Lincoln St. Location (Hey you'll already be up super early, with it being black Friday and all right?), if you buy \$50 in Pizza King Gift Certificates, I will give you a \$25 Gift Certificate for Free. Supplies are going to be limited, since December is our busiest month for Gift Certificates, so get in as soon as you can.

Again, thank you so much for another wonderful year, and if I don't see you before Thanksgiving, I hope you and your family have a wonderful Holiday, and if you're traveling, be safe!

See You Soon, Lisa Sizemore

P.S. - Don't forget about our TV giveaway too! I will even make sure you're entered to win the TV when you pick up your gift certificates:)





Don't forget, you could win your own 42" Flat Screen, just in time for the Super Bowl!

So Scott finally calmed down about me giving away a FREE TV for this year's Super Bowl. In fact, I think he's now supporting it. It only took 8 weeks:)

Since the season is a little over half way, now is the time to make sure you're name is entered to win. You're chances are probably much better than you think, but if you're not entered, I can guarantee you that you won't win.

All that you need to do, is call, stop by, send your kids... whatever you need to do to place an order at any of our three locations. Spend at least \$15, and you're entered. There's no limit to how many times you can enter, and there's still about 8 weeks left of the season!



Pizza King holds annual event to benefit Decatur County United Fund...

Pizza King recently sponsored its ninth annual Pizza King Day for the United Fund on Saturday, September 24th and donated a portion of the day's proceeds to the Decatur County United Fund's 2011 "Make a Difference...Pass It On" campaign.

Joane Cunningham, Executive Director of the United Fund, shared, "Pizza King continues to make a difference this year by supporting the United Fund. We appreciate them allowing us to have a Pizza King Day designated for us. Thank you to the patrons and Pizza King for donating to the United Fund."

Lisa Sizemore and her hard working team at Pizza King stated: "The turn out was great, and we were glad we could do it!" Pizza King presented the United Fund a \$250 check.

Individuals can give to the United Fund at any time by simply mailing a check to the office. The United Fund mailing address is 108 S. Broadway, Suite 1, Greensburg, IN 47240 and we can be reached at 663-3342. On our website www.dcuf.com, you can go to the DONATE button on the Home page and follow the simple instructions. The United Fund currently funds 20 agencies in Decatur County.



Jessica Maschino of Pizza King presents Joane Cunningham, United Fund Director, with a check for \$250 for the 2011 "Make a Difference...Pass It On" Campaign.

Could Your School, Charity or Non Profit use some extra cash?



The President and Congress have done their best to stifle this economy, and as a result more and more non profits are having to find "other" solutions to raise money other than donations. Pizza King wants to help you and your group raise as much money as you need. (Check out the article to the left to see what we were able to do for the United Fund) Contact us at any of our locations, and we will happy to talk to you. No group is too small or too large.



Dine & Donate Night... Huge Success!

Thank you to everyone who helped and came out to support us on October 24th at our Batesville location. We wanted to help the CdLS Foundation support Sarah Suttmann who is a beautiful 6yr old suffering with a rare genetic condition. Have I told you lately, how grateful that we have the best customers in the world! Thank you so much everyone!



In case you didn't read my note to you on the front page :)

We are going to have a gift certificate blowout in honor of the craziest shopping day of the year. Please no stampedes! :) Starting Nov. 25th (Black Friday) at 8am - 11am at our Lincoln St. Location, when you purchase \$50 in Pizza King Gift Certificates, I'll give you a \$25 Gift Certificate for Free! Supplies are going to be limited this time of year, so hurry.



Mikayla, Jess and Janet all dressed up for Halloween this year...